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Ethical Collaboration statement 

 

The Social Care Institute for Excellence is an independent charity that is working 
towards better social care.   

Our vision is a society where care and support maximise people’s choices, removes 
inequality, and enables people to live fulfilling, safe and healthy lives.  

Our mission is to research, evidence, share and support the implementation of best 
practice.  We use this evidence and experience to shape policy and outcomes, and to 
raise awareness of the importance of social care and social work for creating a fair and 
equal society.  Everything we do is informed by people with experience of care and 
support. 

With this in mind, SCIE seeks to work with a range of organisations to support all 
aspects of its work and, where appropriate, to generate income. This may include 
sponsorship agreements, joint ventures, commissions, consultancy, and partnership 
working. All income-generating activities are conducted in direct pursuit of our vision 
and mission statements.  

Income generation is essential to supplement the money we raise from our own assets 
and to allow us to continue with our range of activities. 

This statement should be read in conjunction with our Donation Acceptance Policy 
which outlines in detail what our guiding principles are. 

This statement should also be read in conjunction with our terms and conditions 
including the use of our logo which cannot be used on a commercial basis without our 
permission.  Its use is not an endorsement of an organisation and/or its products. 

 

SCIE would like to acknowledge that this policy draws on both the Healthcare Quality Improvement 
Partnership and The Kings Fund’s ethical collaboration policies. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


